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Legislators:
Please consider adding the Midtown Park Chalet to the list of projects to be funded this year. 
The park is a much used, centrally located area that is used by all age groups and outdoor
activists both summer and winter.  The chalet would provide a much needed warming area for
the many skaters that use the skating oval and rink for winter recreation.  My family and I
strongly believe in this project and have made a personal cash gift to show our support.  Thank
you for your consideration.
 Lin Hinderman
Girdwood
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